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Denman Dip - £2

At the Federation Annual Meeting on Thursday 23rd March 2017, we will be holding another Denman Dip draw which one lucky member can put towards the cost of a visit to Denman College for a course of their choice.  The winner MUST book a course before 31st March 2018. Please note that the Denman Dip can only be used towards a course at Denman.  All the money collected will be given out to the winning ticket holder on production of proof of course booking.    

Please put your £2 in a small sealed envelope with your name and WI clearly written on the outside.  If you are not attending but would like the opportunity to be in the dip, please give your envelope(s) to your delegate or friend to place in the box on your behalf at the Federation Annual Meeting.  

Thank you and Good Luck !
Michelle Harris
Federation Secretary
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ACWW ‘FRIENDSHIP FUND’
In 2017 we will be continuing with our project based in the Western Highlands Province of Papua New Guinea.  In this area women have had to travel more than 4 kilometres to fetch water from the nearest creek or well; some of this water was polluted and so many people became ill or died from water-borne diseases. The latest report shows that the project has got off to a good start and has begun to make a difference already. It is a larger project than we usually support and we have pledged to raise £5000 towards the total cost.  All money received from you from now on will go towards this project and, don't worry, there is no timescale on our fundraising so we may take as long as we like to raise this sum.
Education and even the provision of adequate food and clean water on tap is beginning to make a huge difference to many lives in less fortunate corners of the world. You can, and usually do, respond to this need by your contributions to what we in Suffolk West have come to call our ‘Friendship Fund’.
Do you have a jar for spare change at meetings or give the proceeds of a special raffle or bring and buy stall – perhaps you vote with coins on one of the competitions. Whatever your money-spinning idea, please make that extra effort so that our collection at the Federation Annual Meeting in March enables us to raise a really significant sum that will make a difference to other women’s lives. 
Please put any contribution is an envelope marked Pennies for Friendship with your WI Name on it, then either hand it in at the Federation Annual Meeting or post it back to the office 
NB    All cheques should be payable to ACWW (WI PfF)
Gwen Williams and Annie Phillips
Chair and Vice -chair Public Affairs Sub-committee
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